
Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Receives German Ambassador and Discusses Bilateral
Relations

The head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, received in his office

in Baghdad on Thursday, 9/1/2014, the German Ambassador to Baghdad Brita Wagener. Both sides

discussed the bilateral relations and ways to strengthen them, as well as the political

developments in the region. His Eminence stressed that the new Iraq is open to everyone and

seeks to develop its relations with everybody.


